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The U.S. Air Force: 

 Is dedicated to 
protecting human 
health and the 
environment 

 Is committed to 
soliciting and 
receiving input from 
the Waimānalo 
Community and 
utilizing that 
feedback during 
decision making 

 Will continue 
outreach to the 
Waimānalo 
Community including 
public meetings, 
participation in 
community events, 
and  making project 
related materials 
available to the 
Community 

 

 

 

When anyone encounters or believes they may have encountered 
a munition, they should consider it extremely dangerous. To 
protect yourself, your family, your friends and your community, it is 
important to follow the 3Rs of Explosives Safety should you know 
or suspect you have come across a military munition:  

 

 Recognize: Recognize when you may have come 
across a munition, and that munitions are  dangerous.  

 Retreat: Do not approach, touch, move, or disturb a 
suspected munition. Carefully leave the area.  

 Report: Immediately report what you saw and where 
you saw it to local enforcement. Call 911. 

 

 

More information on safety training and information 
regarding Unexploded Ordnance at Bellows Air Force 
Station can be found at the link below or by scanning the 
QR Code.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/vUqjJcA-8w8 

 

For more information 
please contact: 

Todd Fitch 

Remedial Project Manager 

AFCEC/CZOP 

10471 20th St Ste 348 

JBER AK 99506-2201 

1-800-222-4137 
todd.fitch.2@us.af.mil 
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